
Applicant Response to resident  APPENDIX 9 

From: Redacted 
Sent: 27 May 2021 12:59 
To: Hopkins, Kathryn  
Subject: Re: Representation - 23 Shingrig Road, Nelson 
 

Good Morning, 
 
I am sorry to hear that there has been a objection to my application for a premises 
licence. I do understand that there is limited parking but do not accept that this would 
be made any worse by us having a premises licence. We are a local shop a 
convenience store for the local people. A lot of our customers are within walking 
distance of the shop. All of the Nelson community are aware of the parking 
restrictions as the shop is on the Main Street. Our home is above the premises, I 
have a young family and a wife who works shifts for the NHS. We would like to 
assure all parties that we would not tolerate any youth gatherings or any anti social 
behaviour connected to the licence or the business premises. We will ensure that the 
licensing rules are fully followed at all times. We have CCTV at the premises and this 
will be closely monitored. This is our home as well as our business. We are happy to 
work with the council and discuss with the residents any concerns they have to 
resolve these issues.  
 
Kind regards, 
Nirojan 
 
 
 


